
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2023 
 

Item 16, Report No. 31, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 26, 2023. 
 
 
 

16. NEW BUSINESS – UTILITY JUNCTION BOXES AND COMMUNITY 
MAIL BOXES 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff bring forward a 
report on how the city can hold Rogers Communications Inc., Bell 
Canada and Alectra Utilities responsible for the maintenance and 
upkeep of their junction boxes and Canada Post for their Community 
Mail Boxes. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Iafrate. 

  


